
MVD Procedural Quick Update #5 
 
 
RE: ID card application or renewal – DL application questions  
Effective date: Immediate 
 
Date: July 28, 2006 
To: All MVD 
From: Mac Lewis, MVD Policy and Procedures Manager  
 
[This is the fifth in a series of “MVD Procedural Quick Updates.” These updates deal with 
specific MVD procedures and practices. Field office managers should consistently distribute 
updates to all personnel and integrate them into regular information and training sessions.] 
 
 
Applicants for an Identification Card (new or renewal) should answer questions 1 
and 7, but not questions 2-6, on the Drivers License application form. 
 
 
Questions 2-6 on the Drivers License application have no relevance to applications for a new 
or renewal ID card, and so should not be answered. 
 
Questions 1 and 7 do have to be answered, as they are directly relevant. 
 
For the same reason (irrelevance), we will be removing the DWI Y/N drop-down question 
from the MVD 2.0 ID card application and renewal modules. 
 
 
 
Please refer any comments or questions regarding this Quick Update to Mac Lewis, Policy 
and Procedure Manager at mac.lewis@state.nm.us. 
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